
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:45:26 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Michael Hahn 
3364 Townsend Angling Rd
Collins, OH 44826 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:42:55 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Rick Shirey 
168 Walnut St
Plymouth, OH 44865 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:45:15 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Jerry Taylor 
512 Huron Ave
Sandusky, OH 44870 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:45:01 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
John Jones 
501 Adams Ave
Huron, OH 44839 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:44:28 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Ryan Burger 
6397 W Townline Rd 12
Willard, OH 44890 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:44:18 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Michael Blody 
185 Concord Ct
Norwalk, OH 44857 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:43:48 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
John Yaworsky 

Wakeman, OH 44889 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:43:37 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Marc Herold 

Sandusky, OH 44870 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:43:23 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
David Diedrich 
2108 Tiffin Ave
Sandusky, OH 44870 
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mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B309E37C879A46799C01B3F862BC8DDE-CONTACTOPSB


From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:43:07 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
John Blankinsop 

North Fairfield, OH 44855 
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 2:46:01 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Emerson Creek Wind project (Docket No. 18-1607-
EL-BGN, Emerson Creek), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Emerson Creek Wind. I recognize there
are some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Emerson Creek Wind.

Regards, 
Warren Hunter 
151 E Main St
New London, OH 44851 
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0Ih8LH:ref ]
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:16:51 AM

16 May 2019 | Ohio Wind turbines and crazy people

A few years ago, I signed a setback waiver agreement so my neighbors could have a wind
turbine on their property. It wasn’t the smartest thing I ever did. But because I did, I am very
wary of where sPower is wanting to build these new turbines. Just the other day, I read where
Ohio Power Siting Board held a workshop on wind turbine blade throws. It seems when these
things fail (and around the world, thousands do every year) they have thrown pieces of blade
as heavy as brick for distances of 1,158 feet, 1,476 feet, 1,561 feet and even 1,834 feet. And
those are just the ones somebody reported. The only calculations they have to predict how far
pieces of a blade might fly is a study out of Denmark saying that during normal operating
conditions, they should go less than 2,296 feet. Well, that’s not too comforting. sPower’s plans
are showing they want to build a turbine at about 1,125 feet from my house, the minimum they
are allowed because I signed the agreement. If I had not signed the setback waiver, it would
have been somewhat farther because of the way my house sits on my land. But what I want to
know is how can the OPSB allow any company to build a turbine that close to someone’s
house, no matter what they convinced me to sign, when they have studies showing chunks as
heavy as bricks can fly over twice that far? I didn’t think I signed away my guest’s, my
mailman’s, or the UPS person’s safety when they come on my property! Would that even be
legal? Now I hear that some politician has introduced a bill in Columbus that would make it
OK for wind companies to build a turbine 1,125 feet from anybody’s house. At present, they
have to stay 1,125 feet from your property line. Are people crazy? These things need to be at
least 2,296 feet from property lines, like the study says. And common sense would dictate
even a bit farther. Doesn’t the safety of the public mean anything anymore? And speaking of
politicians, I see where our own Commissioner Holly Stacy is all in favor of this new bill and
moving turbines even closer. Add another one to the crazy list. Anyone who is thinking
straight can see that these wind turbine setbacks need to be lengthened to at least 2,296 feet.
And, if blade throws that far are possible, then any existing turbine in an already completed
project needs to be torn down immediately. Public safety demands it. We cannot let the crazy
people be in charge. I’m pretty sure it’s the promise of money that is making them crazy. But
trading public safety for money would be a fool’s game, and in Seneca county we do not
suffer fools. Jim Hoffert, Bloomville http://www.advertiser-tribune.com/…/wind-turbines-
and-craz…/

Sally J. Norman
Bellevue, OH
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